
 San Diego Police Department @SanDiegoPD  San Diego Police Department   Join at Nextdoor.com 

 

 

 

 

San Diego Police Department is investigating two residential burglaries 

 

The SDPD Robbery Unit is investigating two residential burglaries that share similarities and are 

possibly related.  One crime occurred in Sorrento Valley and the other in Rancho Penasquitos.  

In both cases, three suspects entered the homes and initiated a burglary.  In each case, the 

suspects entered via a side door with no signs of forced entry.  In each case, the victims were 

awakened by the suspects and a confrontation occurred.  In each case one of the suspects 

produced a handgun and demanded the victim’s cooperation in completing the crimes.   

Feb 5, 2016 – 11400 Aliento Court.  

Jan. 31, 2016 – 10700 Passerine Way.  

Robbery Lieutenant Todd Griffin will be available for questions and/or interviews after 2:00 pm 

at the San Diego Police Headquarters building, 1401 Broadway.  He can be reached at 619-533-

5752 or wgriffin@pd.sandiego.gov .  A short video capturing persons and vehicles of interest 

will also be released on CD.  The public is urged to call the San Diego Police Department 

Robbery Unit at 619-531-2299 or Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477 with any information 

regarding these incidents. 
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